
 

 

 

 

November 25, 2021 
 
 
Greetings from the City of St. John’s. 
 
As Hindus across Canada are celebrating Hindu Heritage Month, it is my 
pleasure, as the Mayor of the City of St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador, to 
extend my greetings to the Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism Jagatguru 
Mahasannidhanam, His Divine Holiness Bhagavan Sri Nithyananda 
Paramashivam. 
 
Congratulations to KAILASA Canada for organizing this online event, bringing the 
Hindu Canadian community together to celebrate and educate future generations 
about the Hindu ecosystem and its contribution to Canadian society at large.  
 
We appreciate that Hindu Canadians have played an important role in the 
Canadian COVID-19 recovery efforts. Organizations like KAILASA Canada have 
stepped up to raise funds, donate meals for the most needy and support seniors 
during the pandemic times.  
 
Once again I wish all Hindu Canadians a Happy Hindu Heritage Month. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
 
 
Danny Breen, 
Mayor, City of St. John’s 


